
Department of Transportation

Monday, November 14, 2022 
9-10 a.m. 
HNTB, 715 Kirk Drive, KCMO 64114   

At the front desk, you’ll be directed to 
conference room 434. Parking is in the 
visitor surface lot as shown on the map.

To RSVP or for questions, please contact: 
Kelsey Heavin at 816-527-2468 or  
kheavin@hntb.com

KDOT, The Heartland Black 
Chamber and the Hispanic 
Chamber of Commerce of 
Greater Kansas City invite 
you to learn more about 
Kansas’s first express toll 
lanes (ETL) project, which 
will break ground next week.

• Project overview and need
• Project status and timing
• How express lanes will work
• Equity and outreach efforts


